
 

 
 

  

 

 

Fort Oglethorpe  

The Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met on November 17 at Park Place Restaurant 

with Russell presiding with 8  members and 2 guests present 

 

Ross gave the inspirational moment 

 

On December 1 at meeting with the key club we will be building 3 foot 

Christmas trees for kids at Erlanger children's hospital.  See email/GroupMe 

from Russell on what needed. 

 

We are also collecting for the G-L Key Club food drive at the same 

meeting.  They are competing with club at Ridgeland and we want our key club 

to win.  See same place for message from Russell on what needed. 

 

We had a different speaker arrangement. 

 

Amy spoke first and talked about chamber being reaccredited by US Chamber 

and also reported on activities. 

 

Greg Jackson then spoke about changes at 6th Cavalry museum and being a 

wider museum and building to be a welcome center.  He is on board of 

directors. 

 

Michael Green, a visitor to club and possible member, was drafted by several of 



 

us to speak as he was telling us about the current Farm-City Week.  He had 

some notes with him.  Now sponsored by Farm Bureau but created originally in 

1955 by Kiwanis. 

 

The meeting still adjourned early.   

 

Some of us then transferred toys Jim was donating to club to donate to 

Stockings Full of Love that he had collected at his Thanksgiving banquet the 

night before fro his clients from Dwight's car to Amy's car and she was taking to 

Gary Sisk.   

 

  

  



  

  



  



  

 

 


